
 

 

 

  PATRON’S MESSAGE
 

Dear Alumni, 

 

It is with great pride and joy that I extend my heartfelt greetings to all members of our esteemed alumni 

community. 

 

As principal and also an alumnus of this esteemed institution, I feel a profound sense of pride and 

nostalgia.  

 

Our alumni network is a vital part of our institution ‘s legacy. It serves not only as a bridge connecting 

past and present but also as a source of inspiration and guidance for current students.  

 

Your experiences and achievements enrich the narrative of our institution and serve as a beacon of 

possibilities for future generations. 

 

We are committed to fostering an ongoing relationship with you, celebrating your accomplishments, and 

providing opportunities for continued engagement with your alma mater.  

 

We encourage you to stay connected, share your stories, and participate in the various events and 

initiatives that we have planned. 

 

Together, we can continue to build on the strong foundation that has been established and create a future 

filled with promise and success. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for being a proud ambassador of GCE Salem.  

 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Dr. R. VIJAYAN                                                           Place: Salem  

Principal                                                                         Date: 17.07.2024 

GCE Salem  


